
HB 385 -- COMPARATIVE AUDIT OF STATE AGENCIES

SPONSOR: Plocher

This bill requires the State Auditor to perform, on a one-time
basis, a comparative audit of at least five, but no more than 10,
of the largest state agencies and a comparative audit of each
chamber of the General Assembly by August 28, 2019. The Auditor
must develop criteria for fiscal responsibility that are applicable
to all agencies regardless of their statutory, legal, or
programmatic mandates. The criteria must conform with the
provisions of applicable law and the standards for auditing of
governmental organizations, programs, activities, and functions
established by the Comptroller General of the United States.

Upon completion of the audit, the Auditor must submit a report of
the findings and recommendations to the General Assembly, all
statewide elected officials, the Office of Administration, and all
state departments. The report must contain recommendations,
including the optimal fiscal practices to be promoted across all
state agencies and efficiency or cost saving measures, and
recommended changes to agency policy or state law that could reduce
the amount of government spending.


